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DATE:  October 22, 2024 
 
TO:   Honorable Mayor and Members of City Council  
 
FROM:  John Guertin, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT:  Tree Donation from PG&E – Informational Only 
 
 
 
Background  
 
On October 14, 2024, Public Works Supervisor, Ron Fucci, was able to secure a significant tree 
and plant donation for the City from PG&E. The donation will include approximately 70 different 
varieties of plants and trees that will be planted throughout the city. The following is a list of the 
types of plants that will be received: 
 
                1)   Trident Maple                            Total: 5 
                2)   Ever Red Japanese Maple        Total: 5 
                3)   Japanese Maple                        Total: 5 
                4)   Bloodgood Japanese Maple      Total: 5 
                5)   Amur Maple                               Total: 5 
                6)   Camellia                                     Total: 5 
                7)   Oklahoma Redbud                     Total: 5 
                8)   Western Redbud                        Total: 5 
                9)   Smoke Tree                               Total: 5 
              10)   Toyon                                         Total: 5 
              11)   Crape Myrtle                              Total: 5 
              12)   Tea Tree                                    Total: 3 
              13)   Weeping Cherry                         Total: 3 
 
 
Fiscal Impacts 
 
None. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
_______________________________ 
John Guertin 
City Manager 

          Staff Report 

 


